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It is important for our school data
that we have an accurate picture
of the types of absences students
accumulate. Students who are
going away on trips or out for
tournaments during regular
school days must be coded as
such in Safe Arrival. 

Also, teachers are not responsible
for sending work during
vacations, leave from school or
extended periods of time missed.
The best thing for children is to
live in the moment and
document events through
journaling and exposure to
reading or being read to. 

We thank you for cooperating
with these guidelines.

Golden Awards

Reminders

Upcoming Events
March Break = no school - 3rd to 7th

Snapology Begins - 10th, 17th, 24th,

31st & April 7th

Jersey Day & Popcorn Day - 14th

Parent Show & Share - 27th (PM) &

28th (AM)

No school for students - 28th

School starts at 8:10

To Report an Absence: Safe Arrival
 1-833-202-4304

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca

Reporting an absence?

NEWSLETTER



As slushy season is upon us, a
reminder to send student
wearing proper outdoor footwear
and extra socks for those wet
feet. 

For younger students it is a good
idea to have spare clothing in
their backpacks for those wet
days on the playground.

Learn  Why Series on
Student Attendance

Part 3

Reminders

Staffing Updates
Cheryl Keiver is the new Admin

Assistant at FLB. She has been

working for a few weeks now, but

we wanted to make her arrival

known to our FLB families,

Student attendance is crucial for
several reasons, as it directly
impacts a child’s social and
emotional growth and
development. Here is how;

Relationship Building:
attending school allows
students to interact with
peers and teachers, fostering
friendship and mentorships.
Teamwork and
Communication: Regular
attendance helps students
develop important social skills
by working with others in
group activities and
discussions.
Emotional Support: Schools
provide a structured
environment where students
can access resources like
counseling and guidance to
support their emotional well-
being.

Social Emotional Growth:

Popcorn Memberships are still
available on School Cash!

Don’t forget to purchase Hot Lunch
tickets on school cash for after
March break!

Home & School Update


